
新型コロナウィルス感染拡大防止について 

英語 

Re-confirmation (Prevention of the new coronavirus infection)  

◎About attending to school 

 Please stay at home in the following cases 

1. If someone in the family having a fever symptoms 

2. If someone in the family becomes a close contact(even it is resulted 

Negative in PCR test, the family of close contact must refrain going to 

school until the period) 

3. If someone in the family undergo PCR test(even taking test just for 

Assurance, must refrain going to school) 

※regarding ② and ③, it means that also the family that restricted 

by the Health center and Doctor must refrain going to school. These 

are currently issued until May 31. 

Please prevent the spread of new coronavirus. 

 If you don’t know and can’t decide, please call to school before you 

going to school. 

 
 


